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DISCUSSION 
 
Main point of discussion was to share information on COVID19 operations, disruptions and supply chain 
demands:  
 

a. Rick Konrad (MWCOG) shared information on the cooperative procurement for N95 
Masks for the region.  Negotiations are for 7.1M 3M Masks via their distributor.  
Delivery is certain but not date certain.  Rick recommended that individual purchase 
orders for these masks specify that they be being used for “Public Safety” because those 
orders receive priority.  He also shared that the MWCOG Sharepoint site has supply tips 
for COVID19. 

b. Lisa McDonald (State) has a spreadsheet on all PPE orders and deliveries should 
someone need that information. 

c. Brian Snyder (City of Annapolis) They have received some supplies from MEMA but are 
in need of disposable gowns.  

d. Karen Myers (Harford County) stated that they have secured their hotel and ambulatory 
arrangements for 1st Responders.  Shipments are trickling in.  MEMA has make some 
shipments to them.  Referenced that communication could be improved with EOC. 

e. Keasha Brown (Baltimore City) They have a warehouse up and running for PPE supplies 
and send their EOC information about PPE availability.  Plans to stockpile were discussed 
and there is presently no plan. 

f. Andrew Hime (Anne Arundel County) stated they are in good shape and presently 
working on burn rates for PPE supplies. They expect a lot of deliveries this week but 
need disposable gowns. 

g. Meghan Bluthardt  (BMC) shared that the emergency planners have depleted UASI stock 
and that they are likely to be interested in any overstock of PPE when it is time to 
replenish that stock. 

 
Action Items:   
 

1. None  
 

 


